
Lee, Lori 

Taggart, Mark Alan 

Tuesday, January 23, 2007 5:18 PM 

Smith, James LeRoy; SCB; Mageean, Deirdre; Horns, Phyllis 

Anderson, Patricia; Knickerbocker, Dale; Glascoff, Mary A; Scott, Ralph; Stevens, Cheryl; 

Lee, Lori 

Subject: Today's Faculty Officers' meeting 

Greetings, Jim: 

| want to thank you for listening to us regarding strategic directions and the role of the Academic 

Program Development Team. 

Thank you for agreeing to include budget/resource matters as a responsibility of the APD at the initial 

notification of intent to plan a program, and to have faculty representation on APD that is proportional 

to administrative representation on EPPC (9 faculty to 

3 administrators) so that our planning process will become more effective. | also wholeheartedly 

agree that meeting with Linner Griffin, Deirdre Mageean, Phyllis Horns, DeeDee Glascoff and Dale 

Knickerbocker in order to discuss this will be very helpful. In the meantime, Ralph Scott and Chery! 

Stevens will attend the upcoming APD team meetings. 

Further, thank you for concurring with our recommendation that unit heads should not appoint 

administrators as liaisons to the curriculum committee. 

@ranks again, 

Mark 

Mark Alan Taggart 

Chair of the Faculty 

140 Rawl Annex 

252 328 6537 

Professor of Music 

366 Fletcher Music Building 

252 328 4278  


